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Rumah Victory Elderly Home Expansion  
 

SELANGOR: Rumah Victory Elderly Home held a fundraising exercise to raise funds to 

purchase the adjacent property to their current home. Representatives of some donors 

attended a cheque presentation ceremony to hand over mock cheques to Mr Loo Choon 

Teong, Chairman of the Organizing Committee of Expansion of Elderly Home. Yayasan Azman 

Hashim (“YAH”) presented a cheque of RM150,000 to Rumah Victory Elderly Home. 

 

There are currently about 54 elderly people and 70 staff members in the Rumah Victory 

Elderly Home. The expanded property can accommodate 100 elderly people and also allows 

the elderly to have more space and improve their quality of life.  

 

YAH and Rumah Victory first collaborated in 2017. Our Group of Companies usually have our 

annual Chinese New Year celebrations in our office, where we will invite residents from old 

folk homes to join us. In year 2017, we invited Rumah Victory and that was how we first 

became friends with Rumah Victory. 

 

Following that, we were invited by Rumah Victory to visit their drug rehabilitation centre and 

children home. In that same year, we also invited the children from Rumah Victory’s Children 

Home to our Hari Raya gathering. We then bought a van for their Children Home and the van 

is still being used today. In 2018, we also joined Rumah Victory’s Fund Raising Dinner. Over 

these years, we have been in close touch with Rumah Victory and have given some support 

whenever we can, to help them with the good work they are doing. 

 

May the good work of Rumah Victory continue! 

 

 
 

 

 

 


